

My Ref: DB1002

Date: 6th May 2014

Dear Mr Barry

Freedom of Information Request - Census Numbers

Your request for information, received on 24th March 2014, has now been considered.

We can confirm that due to the school holidays Rutherford House is responding within the 20 working school days as advised by the Information Commissioner's Office. Further details can be found at www.ico.org.uk.

We can confirm some of the information requested is held by Rutherford House School and will respond to questions where we have the information available. We do not have any information concerning the change in the totals and therefore are unable to provide you with a response to this question.

Number of Pupils – Autumn 2013 census - 55

Number of Pupils – Spring 2014 census - 56

You have the right of appeal against the response. If you wish to appeal please set out in writing your grounds of appeal (within 2 months of this letter) and send it to Rutherford House School at the address below, addressed to FOI Internal Review Officer and your complaint will be dealt with through our Internal Review procedure.

If you are still not satisfied following the Internal Review, you have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner's Office. They can be contacted at: Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF Telephone: 01625 545 700 www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

Gina Thompson

Head Teacher
Rutherford House School

